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September 30,1998
3F0998-17

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Subject: Crystal River Unit 3 - Security Training and Qualification Plan, Revision 8-0

Dear Sir: 1

Pursuant to the provisions of 10 CFR 50.54(p), Florida Power Corporation (FPC) is hereby
1

submitting Revision 8-0, to the Crystal River Unit 3 (CR-3) Security Training and Qualification
Plan (TQP).

The changes that are being made to the CR-3 TQP do not decrease the effectiveness of the Plan. |
This submittal replaces the current revision to the CR-3 TQP, Revision 7.1, in its entirety.

|

If you have any questions regarding this submittal, please contact Mr. Fred Marcussen, Manager,
Nuclear Security at (352) 563-4911.

:

Sincerely,

i

N

Mark W. Marano
Director, Nuclear Site
And Business Support
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Enclosure

Regional Administrator, Region II (w/ Enclosure)xc:
Senior Resident Inspector (w/ Enclosure)

{hNRR Project Manager (w/ Enclosure)
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